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SUBJECT: MCKINLEY AVENUE AND CANYON WAY TRAFFIC SIGNAL 

PROJECT UPDATE 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attached for discussion is a slide deck providing an update on the progress made related to the 

McKinley Avenue and Canyon Way Traffic Signal Project.  

 

 

Prepared by:  

 

Denise Reyna 

Senior Administrative Assistant  

 

 

ATTACHMENT(S):   

Attachment No. 1 – McKinley Avenue at Canyon Way Traffic Signal Slide Deck 

 


